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 Educational & Professional Experience 
 

Mr. Frink graduated from the University of New Hampshire with a Bachelor of 
Arts degree in Sociology in 1977 and a Masters in Business Administration in 1980.  He 
attended and completed Depreciation Programs sponsored by Depreciation Programs, 
Inc. at Grand Rapids, Michigan in 1992, 1993, 1994 and is a member in good standing of 
the Society of Depreciation Professionals since 1994. 

In 1981, Mr. Frink worked as a High School Math Teacher in Manchester, New 
Hampshire. 

In 1982, Mr. Frink relocated to Texas and worked as an Auditor for Dallas 
County.  He audited various county departments and performed monthly reconciliations 
of various fund accounts. 

In 1985, Mr. Frink went to work for Schenley Industries, Inc., a wholesale liquor 
distributor located in Dallas, Texas, where he audited national and international 
manufacturing plants. 

In 1986, Mr. Frink left Schenley to work for the City of Dallas as a 
Budget/Financial Analyst, where he prepared and monitored budgets, prepared pro forma 
statements, amortization schedules and performed cash flow analysis.  He was promoted 
to Senior Analyst in 1987.   

In 1988, Mr. Frink left the City of Dallas to work for the City of Austin as a 
Financial Analyst.  There he prepared budgets and fiscal impact statements, developed a 
capital projects tracking and monitoring system, and provided training and technical 
assistance in the implementation of a new accounting system.    
 In 1990, Mr. Frink joined the Finance staff of the New Hampshire Public Utilities 
Commission.  Working as a member of the PUC Audit Team, he conducted or 
participated in audits of the books and records of public utilities.  He performed desk 
audits and determined rates of returns.  He prepared schedules and exhibits supporting 
testimony in dockets involving rate increases and participated in settlement conferences.  
In 1995, Mr. Frink became a full time Analyst for the Finance Department and in 1996 
was promoted to a Senior Analyst position, primarily responsible for analyzing and 
advising the Commission on issues of depreciation, cost of gas adjustment filings, special 
contracts, and finance and rate increase petitions.  In 1998, Mr. Frink was promoted to 
Assistant Finance Director.  As Assistant Finance Director, he assisted in the direction of 
all aspects of a department responsible for the audit, analysis and review of public utility 
financial operations, including financing, rate cases and various utility studies filings 
related to public utility regulation.  In 2001, New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
operations were restructured and Mr. Frink became Assistant Director of the Gas & 
Water Division and now administers all aspects of regulation of gas utilities. 

 
 


